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What have we been doing this week? 
Here are some of our favourite moments: 
 

Bella and Tobie 
splosh about. 

 

 

Amos and Arjan, 
busy imagining. 

 

Oliver spreads the 
love on Valentine’s 
Day. 

 

Tobie and Darcey 
play with shadows. 
 

 

Hari tricycles 
backwards. 

 

Jack completes a 
focused activity. 

 
 

Mollie-Mae and 
Amelie sort shells. 

 
 
  
 

Baking  
We baked Biscoff and puff pastry kisses with 
Miss Mary, to celebrate Valentine’s Day. 
 

 
 

 

Sophie and Ava 
watch clouds drift 
by. 

 
 

Darcey chats on 
the ‘shell-phone’ 
cell-phone. 

 

Yoga  
Doing gentle ‘Uttanasana’ 
forward bends with Miss 
Gail, helps with flexibility in 
hip, hamstring and calf, and 
stretches our backs. 
 

 

Valentine and 
Josie at the salon. 

 

Time for Change 
 

I have thoroughly enjoyed 
preparing the weekly 
newsletter and photo review 
over the past 18 months, but it 
is time to hand on the baton to 
Emma Birch, our newly 
appointed Nursery manager. 
She will publish the Chronicle 
newsletter after half term. 
 

Thank you so much for all 
your kind comments and your 
continued support with our 
regular requests. 

 

Miss Nicola signing out! 
 

 

Half Term Break 
 

18 to 26 February 

 


